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On The Go

(Continued from page 6) 
International Congresses have been 

on the summer schedule of several 
staff members; at the Fourth Inter­
national Congress of Biochemistry, 
Dr. Philip Handler, Dr. William 
Lynn, Dr. Joseph Beard, Dr. Henry

Kamin, Dr. William Byrne, Dr. E. 
Croft Long, and Louis Hass; at the 
Sixth International Congress of Trop­
ical Medicine and Malaria in Lisbon, 
Portugal, Dr. Amoz Chernoff. Dr. 
Chernoff has recently accepted a new 
post at the University of Tennessee’s 
Memorial Research Center and Hos­

pital in Knoxville. Dr. James Se- 
mans spent most of the summer visit­
ing European medical schools. Dr. 
Jerome Harris was in Europe for 
meetings. Dr. Ivan W. Brown, Jr., 
participated in a Rome medical meet­
ing and will visit medical and surgi­
cal institutions in Russia.
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